
KNAPPETT PROJECTS INC 
April 8, 2024 555 Pembroke St, Victoria, BC, V8T 1H3 Page 1 of 1 

Notice of Tender R2
Esquimalt Public Safety Building 

Please take notice that Knappett Projects Inc, acting as the Construction Manager for the 
Township of Esquimalt, will be receiving bids from qualified subtrades for all subtrade scopes 
of work for the following project: 

Esquimalt Public Safety Building                                                                   
500 Park Place, Esquimalt, British Columbia 

The work of this project generally involves construction of a 4-bay fire hall with various 
auxiliary and support spaces. The building is of hybrid cast-in-place concrete and steel 
construction with three storeys above grade, and one storey below grade. The building is 
designed to meet the code requirements for post-disaster buildings and is also designed to 
meet the Zero Carbon Building standard.  

To obtain Tender Documents, please email the Construction Manger at: caleb@knappett.com 

Tender closing date (which may be revised via Addendum): April 17, 2024, at 2:00pm 

This Notice of Tender is for information only, and all detailed instruction regarding the Tender 
are contained within the Tender Document package. 

Tender submissions are to be sent to: tender@knappett.com. 

End of section 


